
Rock Ridge PTO Meeting Minutes

Tuesday, February 9, 2021

Meeting held via Zoom

1. Welcome - Lydia

2. January Minutes Approval - Allison

Allison presents the minutes. Janet Motion,  2nd Paula. All for, none against.

3. Treasurer Report - Paula

a. Starting balance from last meeting - $23368.67

b. Income

i.  King Soopers $1400.12

ii.  Box Tops $130.10

c. Expenses

i. Box Tops to school (130.10)

ii. Grant requests (182.03)

d.  Ending Balance   $24586.76

4.  Grant Requests - Paula

None this month.  Discussed with Payton and Janet whether the Kindie and 6th grades had had
any discussion about what their graduations will look like.  Have not discussed - asked to try to
have team conversations by spring break-ish.  Talked about possibility of cookies instead of



cake, possibly yard signs given as an option for families to purchase, as well as t-shirts for 6th
graders.

5.  Paint Night - Lydia

Coming up on Feb. 25.  Ms. Gonzalez will walk us through a painting via zoom.  Tickets are $10
a person and available on MySchoolBucks.  Ticket includes bag with canvas board, paint, paint
brush, palette, and possibly a Home Depot craft kit. Deadline to purchase tickets is Feb 19th.
This will be a small fundraiser, but mostly just a community event.  We have 19 people signed
up so far.

6.  Elections - Lydia

Elections are coming up in April.  We are posting about it in classroom newsletters, our
newsletter, on social media, and on the website. Please mention to everyone you know as we
need people to join us.

7.  Valentine’s Day for Staff - Lydia

We are giving each staff member a glass jar with flowers. Mandi Barton has been working with
local stores to get donations to use towards flowers. She has received a $50 gift card from
Sam’s Club and we may possibly have another coming from King Soopers.

8.  Spring Conferences - Lydia

We are planning on the lounge with snacks and drinks, like we did for fall conferences.
Teachers at meeting haven’t heard what the plan is for conferences yet so we will make plans
once they have a better idea.

9.  Teacher Appreciation - Lydia

Coming up in May.  Need to start thinking about what we will be able to do for that.  Crumbl
Cookies may be an idea to check into.

10.  Announcements/Miscellaneous

● Next Sip n Chat will be March 4th for 1st grade.
● Election Information Night is next week, and we’ll have another the first week of April.
● Panda Express Spirit Night - May 7
● Planning on buying shirts for the whole school.  Discussion on whether we should

purchase for incoming Kindies as well?




